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Rosenberg Corey

From: Peter Hainley <peterhainley@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 10:20 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Cc: Sen Courtney
Subject: HB 2004A

Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee: 
 
My name is Peter Hainley and I support HB 2004A. 
 
I own a duplex in Portland and believe that HB 2004A is a reasonable way to protect tenants while not inconveniencing the 
landlord.  
 
While many landlords believe this legislation is overreach, it is in fact a reasonable way to balance the power 
differential between landlords and renters. 
 
Please support HB 2004A. 
 
Peter Hainley 
Sherwood, Oregon 


